Today we take a moment to offer our prayerful support to the Queensland seminarians at Holy Spirit Seminary in Banyo. 

The journey to priesthood starts with an answer to a call. Once these young men enter the seminary, the demands of study, self-reflection and dedication to faith can be overwhelming. It is only through the grace of God, and the support of the faithful that our seminarians can stay the course and complete their formation.

Once ordained, our new priests must be prepared to shepherd larger communities than in the past – parishes with multiple churches often paired with a school without religious faculty or staff.   

Knowing all this, the young men at the Holy Spirit Seminary still commit themselves to following the call to priesthood. 

Can you think of a better way to positively influence the future of the Church than to invest in seminarians?  

Your financial support enables Holy Spirit Seminary to provide valued theological and pastoral formation as well as teaching seminarians to shepherd in a new way.  Through your contribution, you can provide accommodation, functional classrooms and facilities that contribute to their education, and helps ensure our future priests are fully equipped for the task ahead. 

With your generosity, we will be able to prepare these men to be priests of faith and service with the Gospel as their foundation.

